
FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL   
PUBLIC FOOTPATH USERS 

 
Bath and North East Somerset Council are proposing to change the Public Rights of Way network 

in respect of public footpath BA22/7 in the Parish of South Stoke 

Wendy Robbins         2nd February 2018 
Technical Officer: Public Rights of Way   Bath and North East Somerset Council                     

 
The general effect of the proposal is shown on the above Plan.  Public Footpath BA22/7 
commencing from its junction with Packhorse Lane at point A on the plan continuing in a generally 
north easterly direction for approximately 167 metres to a junction with Old Midford Road at point 
B would be stopped up, as shown on the plan by a bold continuous line.  The new line of FP 
BA22/7 would commence from point A continuing in a generally northerly direction for 
approximately 188 metres to a junction with Midford Road (B3110) at point C, as shown on the 
plan by a bold broken line. 
 
The change is proposed by the landowner in the interests of the public to improve visibility when 
crossing B3110 Midford Road, in order to continue following FP BA22/8 or vice versa. The 
proposal is supported by the local Councillor, Parish Council and B&NES Traffic Management. 
The change would be achieved by way of a diversion order made under section 119 of the 
Highways Act 1980 (“the Act”).  A kissing gate would be authorised under section 147 of the Act at 
point C to prevent the ingress and egress of livestock.  
 
If you have any comments regarding the above proposals, please send them to the Public Rights 
of Way, Lewis House, Manvers Street, Bath, BA1 1JG no later than 16th March 2018.  If you 
wish to discuss the proposals please telephone 01225 394161. 


